
Good morning – 
 
As indicated in the Department of Public Utilities’ November 19, 2020 Hearing Officer Memorandum in 
DPU 19-07: Investigation by the Department of Public Utilities on its own Motion into Initiatives to 
Promote and Protect Consumer Interests in the Retail Electric Competitive Supply Market, the 
Department will convene a Zoom conference meeting with stakeholders on December 16, 2020, from 
1:00 pm - 5:00 pm. For your reference, Department staff will utilize the attached presentation during 
the meeting. Please see below for information on accessing the meeting: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/93926637096?pwd=cm5naWFNdXlRUTFOVlFSb0xPK095UT09 
 
Meeting ID: 939 2663 7096 
Passcode: DPU 
One tap mobile 
+13017158592,,93926637096#,,,,,,0#,,005713# US (Washington D.C)  
+13126266799,,93926637096#,,,,,,0#,,005713# US (Chicago) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington D.C) 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
        +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 
Meeting ID: 939 2663 7096 
Passcode: 005713 
Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/aCa2HMoUJ 
 
Best regards, 
 
Greggory Wade 
Counsel/Hearing Officer, Legal Division 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station 
Boston, MA  02110 
Tel:  (617) 305-3605 
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